
Monday, December 4th
Winter Enrichment Registration Opens

Winter enrichment registration will open on Monday,
December 4th. A schedule of classes is available on our

website now.

Wednesday, December 6th @ 7pm - Zoom
PTA Monthly Meeting

Please join us for our December PTA Meeting. As
announced, all PTA meetings will be conducted on Zoom
this year. Please join us using the link below. If a passcode

is requested, please use wespta.

Click Here to Join

Friday, December 8th
Fall Picture Retakes

Picture retakes are scheduled for Friday, December 8th. For more
information, please see the flyer in the Wednesday folder.

Saturday, December 9th, 6:45
Family Skate Night

Please join us for our annual family skate night at Fairfax Ice
Arena. For more information and to purchase tickets, visit our

website.

https://www.westbriarpta.org/enrichment
https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=I%2bwTkyPZImfrddYHybQjxl%2bN%2fa2NMsNfUdwjsn46%2fc2SKu7q0RKA%2ffuRkXYXlcv1y7WKrI5BtFrABdbggyxzMJlqgQrKhsjLDo5aCy3QA24%3d
https://www.westbriarpta.org/page-1863593


Friday, January 19th, 5:30
Cultural Heritage Night

Please join us for our Cultural Heritage Night (formally
International Night). For more information, please see our

website. All families attending must bring a dish to share. To
sign up, please click here. Please use these sign up sheets to
sign your students up for a cultural performance or to host a

country table.

Ongoing
Volunteers Needed

We are looking for someone to run our Sprouts School
Supply program for next year. If you are able to help,
please email Morgan at wesptaprez@gmail.com.

Ongoing
Grocery Gift Card Collection

The PTA is collecting grocery store gift cards to support families in our
community facing food insecurity. Gift cards in any amount is appreciated

and can be dropped off in the main office.

Ongoing
FCPS Cares - Staff Kudos

Our amazing teachers and staff are what make Westbriar to
wonderful school that it is. Help us celebrate and recognize
their hard work and dedication to our students by submitting
a FCPS Cares message here. It only takes 2 minutes to

write a note and is shared with the staff member and our administration team.

2023-2024 Spiritwear
Time to stock up on your Westbriar Spiritwear! Our store is open with weekly

deals. Check out our store online.

Visit our website at https://www.westbriarpta.org

https://www.westbriarpta.org/International
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040C4AA8AB29A20-46120884-cultural#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040C4AA8AB29A20-46122267-cultural
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040C4AA8AB29A20-46119781-cultural#/
https://www.fcps.edu/careers/recognition-programs/fcps-cares-program
http://www.westbriarspiritwear.com/
https://www.westbriarpta.org/



